
 

We Want You! 

Have You Considered Joining School Council? 

Murray Bridge Special School is guided by a School Council who work with the 

Principal and staff to support the running of the school. 

Not being a 'Governing Council', our School Council has less direct 

responsibilities for supporting the school, rather acts in a consultative role, 

creatively brainstorming future directions for the school. 

Beyond receiving updates on happenings in the school and offering school 

staff a parents perspective on activity or future plans, it is also a valuable 

opportunity for parents to understand more about options that are (or will 

become) available to their children. 

By attending School Council meetings, many participants have gained 

valuable information not only about the school itself, but also about external 

organizations such as Government Departments, NDIS etc. 

Meetings are held once per term at school, usually on a Friday afternoon, 

1.00pm to 2.30pm in week 6 of each Term. 

It is certainly not an onerous commitment with little 'work' outside of attending 

the meetings.  

We do encourage you to consider joining. If you are interested please jot a 

note in your child’s communication diary and more information will be 

forwarded to you. 

Thank you!! 

 


